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Re:  Withdrawal of Applications for Review of AT&T Wireless Services, Inc.:

In the Matter of Sirius Satellite Radio, Inc.,
File No. SAT-STA-20010724-00064
In the Matter of XM Radio, Inc.
File No. SAT-STA-20010712-00063

Dear Ms. Dortch:

AT&T Wireless Services, Inc. (“AT&T”), by its counsel, hereby withdraws the
above-referenced Applications for Review. These Applications were originally
filed on October 17, 2001 seeking Commission review of the grants, to Sirius
Satellite Radio, Inc. and XM Radio, Inc., of Special Temporary Authority to operate
terrestrial repeaters in the Satellite Digital Audio Radio Service. Given changes that
have occurred since that time, Commission review of those orders is no longer
necessary, and AT&T is therefore voluntarily withdrawing its Applications for
Review.

Should you have any questions regarding the withdrawal of these pleadings, please
do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 202.719.3182.

Sincerely,

Eric W. DeSilva

cc: Stephen Duall, International Bureau (via electronic mail)




